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Craig, Sondra

From: Dylan M <dillbar14@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 10:08 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: Craig, Sondra; Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Importance of continued pedestrian safety 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello council members,  
 
This is regarding item 25-0057  
 
I’ve attached a picture of two ladies waiting for the bus and a picture of what that public right-of-way looked like 
just last September.  
 
 
Before, there was no handicap assessable way for her to get-up onto the curb and wait for the bus. This would 
have left her in the dirty street with 25 MPH traffic rushing past her. 
 
 
Now, she has full access to the public right-of-way that she’s help fund as a taxpayer. She’s safe and separated 
from vehicle traffic because of that new sidewalk.  
 
 
Stories like this happen hourly in my neighborhood. Finishing these fragmented sidewalks is absolutely crucial 
and should continue in 2025.  
 
 
Please listen to our dedicated safety engineers. Homeowners do not legally own this part of the curb. They 
shouldn’t get a say.  
 
 
-Dylan, 32, homeowner in the Hintgen neighborhood  
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